
2019.07.16 

7 Connétable K. Shenton-Stone of St. Martin of the Chief Minister regarding the 

publication of the membership of Policy Development Boards, Political Oversight 

Groups and other executive advisory groups: 

Will the Chief Minister publish and keep up-to-date lists of members of policy development boards, 

political oversight groups and other executive advisory groups, so that the public can have a clear 

understanding of the role and activities of each States Member? 

Senator J.A.N. Le Fondré (The Chief Minister): 

Yes, there is a commitment in the Government Plan to publish lists and this, along with information 

of membership, will be available online in order for the public to understand the role and activities 

of States Members.  The work will be taking place over the summer and that is consistent with an 

exchange I had with the Chairman of P.A.C. (Public Accounts Committee) approximately a month 

ago. 

The Bailiff: 

Supplementary? 

The Connétable of St. Martin: 

No, as long as it is published before the end of the year and it is in train. 

 


